Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

View this email in your browser





About the CO 52 PEL / ACP

Colorado Department of
Transportation (CDOT) is preparing
a Planning and Environmental
Linkages (PEL) Study and Access
Control Plan (ACP) for the state
highway CO 52 corridor. In recent
years, traffic congestion along CO 52
has increased dramatically. The
communities along the corridor
utilize CO 52 to commute to
business and industry centers.

This Study will develop a long-term vision, identify transportation needs, and understand environmental resources in the corridor. The PEL is a tool for CDOT to study the corridor to make project or planning decisions. The goal is to gather enough detail so the information collected can be utilized to accelerate future corridor projects.

Visit the Project Website to Learn More

Join our Public Meeting

Save the Date for August 24 - September 14

Starting on Monday, August 24 through Friday, September 14, we'll post the materials for the first CO 52 PEL / ACP public meeting to



Sign Up for the E-Mail List

Contact Us

Website:

www.codot.gov/projects/co52-pel-acp

Hotline: 720-336-0187

Email:

cdot.co52pel@gmail.com

Mailing Contact: SH 52 PEL / ACP c/o Jeffrey Range 4696 Broadway #3 Boulder, CO 80304

This email was sent to <<Email Address>>

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

CO 52 PEL / ACP · 4696 Broadway St # 3 · Boulder, CO 80304-0510 · USA

